
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

  
  
The Central Vermont Regional Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, July 9, 2024 beginning at 6:30 pm at the Central Vermont Chamber of 
Commerce (Lower Level), 33 Stewart Road, Berlin, Vermont 05602.  

 
The purpose of this hearing is to consider public comments on the CVRPC 
Regional Plan Assessment Report for the readoption of the 2016 Central Vermont 
Regional Plan. This is the second of two required public hearings per 24 VSA 
Section §4348. 

 
Copies of the Report and Plan can be reviewed at the offices of Central Vermont 
Regional Planning Commission, 29 Main Street, Suite 4, Montpelier, during 
normal business hours or online at 
https://centralvtplanning.org/programs/regional-planning/regional-plan/ 
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